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Cam Corey assumed duties as Lake Area 
Technical College’s new Vice President on 
November 1, 2023.

He succeeds former Vice President Diane 
Stiles, who led the nationally recognized 
college since 2014.

“As Lake Area Tech’s new vice president, 
I see each and every day the incredible 
commitment and dedication of our faculty 
and staff to student success,” Corey said. 
“It is truly inspiring to be part of a college 
that prioritizes innovation, hands-on 
learning, and career readiness.” 

Corey recently retired from the law 
enforcement profession after serving for 
25 years throughout the state of South 
Dakota. His storied career includes 
training law enforcement officers 
and agents; advocating for children, 
victims, and families; and leading the 
administrative operations of field service 
agencies. He has served on numerous 
state and national boards. He is a long-
time educator in the law enforcement 
community, working as an adjunct 
instructor at Lake Area Technical College 
and several other colleges and universities, 
including the South Dakota Law 
Enforcement Training Center.

“Cam’s professional track record speaks 
highly of his readiness to jump in and lead 
at Lake Area Tech,” said President Tiffany 
Sanderson. “He is focused on student 
success, supporting our industry partners, 
and continuing to find innovative ways 
to advance our mission as the nation’s 
premier technical college.”

Corey is actively involved in community 
efforts such as REACH, a child advocacy 
center; Elite Alliance Volleyball Club; 
ArrowTV; and the Fraternal Order of 
Police, including Cops and Kids. He 
and his wife, Sarah, have four children 
and reside in Watertown. Cam has an 
Associate of Applied Science degree in 
Law Enforcement Technology and both 
a Bachelor and Master of Arts degree in 
Criminal Justice.

Corey says, “As a long-time resident of 
Watertown, I understand the shining star 
that Lake Area Tech is in our community, 
state, and the nation. Lake Area Tech 
has a celebrated history of workforce 
development and developing students to 
be difference makers in the communities 
they serve.”

LATC NAMES  
CAM COREY VICE PRESIDENT

ALUMNI 
&FRIENDS
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Newly Married? 
New Job? 

New Business? 
Moved? 

Children?

UPDATEUPDATE
YOUR INFO
YOUR INFO

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
VISIT US AT WWW.LAKEAREATECH.EDU/ 

ALUMNI-ASSOCIATION-BOARD/ALUMNI-LISTINGS/

PROGRESS UPDATE
Excitement was in the air this fall with the completion and grand opening 
of the Ace A. Brandt Diesel Center (see ribbon cutting photos in this issue)! 
Steady work continues on the Archway project. Keep up with our monthly 
progress updates on our website at www.lakeareatech.edu. 

ARCHWAY COMPLEX/DANA J. DYKHOUSE BUSINESS CENTER OF 
LEARNING/ADVANCED MANUFACTURING CENTER
The highly anticipated Archway Complex will tie the campus together via a 
walkway connecting the new Advanced Manufacturing building and the new 
Dana J. Dykhouse Business Center of Learning that will house the Business, 
Financial Services, and General Education programs. The two-story 29,000 
square-foot Archway/Business Center and the three-story 16,800 square-foot 
Advanced Manufacturing Center are slated to open in Fall 2024. 

LATEST UPDATES
• �North Side: Industrial sheeting has been installed that will allow the building 

to be heated for winter interior work. Interior framework is mostly complete. 
Crews are working on HVAC/electrical installation and painting. 

• �South Side: Concrete work is complete and contractors have also installed 
industrial sheeting, allowing it to be heated for winter interior work. Site work 
and some masonry work will wait until spring. Crews are working on interior 
framework and HVAC/electrical installation. 

Lake Area Technical College’s ButlerMAX Diesel 
Technology program recently attained AED 
Foundation accreditation. The accreditation 
signifies the program has met rigorous 
agricultural equipment technical standards and 
is an indicator that the program offers superior 
hands-on diesel equipment education. 

Diesel Program Supervisor Corey Mushitz 
commented, “This accreditation is a 
significant measure of success for Lake Area 
Tech ButlerMAX Diesel graduates and was a 
collaborative effort by our students, instructors, 
administrators, and our valuable industry 
partners.”

The AED Foundation (AEDF) is the non-profit 
foundation for the Heavy Equipment industry 
and is the sister organization to Associated 
Equipment Distributors (AED), the international 
trade association for equipment distributors, 
manufacturers, and service providers. Visit  
www.aedfoundation.org to learn more. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE LAKE AREA TECH BUTLERMAX 
DIESEL PROGRAM, PLEASE VISIT WWW.LAKEAREATECH.EDU.

LAKE AREA TECH  
BUTLERMAX 
DIESEL PROGRAM 
EARNS ACCREDITATION

L A K E A R E AT E C H . E D U

Welcome our new Alumni Association Board Members! 
Left to Right: Nick Moffenbier '17, Amy Moyer '97, Julie Kneeland '99 

(Alumni Board President), Carol VanDusen '91 & Nash Colberg '23



LATC FOUNDATION 
DONATES NEW GAVEL 
TO SD HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
The Lake Area Technical College Foundation recently 
facilitated the creation of a new wooden gavel and sound 
block for the South Dakota House of Representatives. District 
5 Representative and Speaker of the House, Hugh Bartels of 
Watertown, had conveyed last summer to Lake Area Tech 
President Tiffany Sanderson that the House gavel was in poor 
condition. 

With the old, cracked gavel in hand, the LATC Foundation 
reached out to Riley Mohr, a 2014 LATC Building Trades 
Technology program graduate. When asked if he’d be 
interested in creating a new gavel and sound block for the 
House, Riley accepted the challenge. 

Riley, owner of the Woods Edge Shop in Watertown, built a 
new gavel head using the original as the pattern. He spared 
the handle, which only needed a little refurbishing. Once 
the head and handle were fashioned together, the finishing 
touch was affixing to the head the gavel’s original gold band, 
engraved with “South Dakota House of Representatives.” 
After completing the gavel, Riley crafted a new sound block to 
complete the set. 

President Sanderson said, “We’re honored that Speaker Bartels 
asked Lake Area Technical College to have a part in the on-
going work of the House of Representatives. And we’re pleased 
to showcase the quality craftsmanship of our graduates like 
Riley.”

The Lake Area Technical College Foundation recently 
presented the gavel and sound block to Speaker Bartels, who 
presides over the House of Representatives, at the Woods 
Edge Shop. The state will hear its ring when the gavel calls the 
99th South Dakota Legislative Session to order on January 9, 
2024.

PHOTOS TOP TO BOTTOM, L TO R:

Taking part in the ribbon cutting were (from left): Karen Brandt, mother of 
Ace; Tyler Brandt, brother of Ace; Michael Vannett, Trustee & Chief Financial 
Officer Brandt Holdings Administrative Division; Butch Kibble, Trustee 
& Chief Operating Officer Brandt Holdings Agriculture Division; Diesel 
Technology/TechKnowledge instructor Darin Rumpza; Diesel Technology/
TechKnowledge instructor Marc Cloutier; Diesel Technology/TechKnowledge 
student Keegan Straub; LATC President Tiffany Sanderson; and Diesel 
Technology Program Supervisor Corey Mushitz. 

Pictured next to the portrait of Ace A. Brandt are his brother, Tyler, and 
mother, Karen. 

A large crowd of business partners, dignitaries, and other friends of Lake 
Area Tech attended the Ribbon Cutting and Grand Opening of the Ace A. 
Brandt Diesel Center. 

Diesel Technology/TechKnowledge student Keegan Straub from Le 
Sueur, MN, spoke about his decision to enroll in the Diesel Technology/
TechKnowledge program at Lake Area Tech. 

RIBBON CUTTING HELD 
FOR ACE A. BRANDT DIESEL CENTER
After much anticipation, the 1,800-square-foot Diesel Technology 
addition opened for students at the beginning of the Fall 2023 
semester. In late October, a public ribbon cutting and grand 
opening took place during which the addition was officially 
revealed as the Ace A. Brandt Diesel Center. LATC Impact Partner 
Brandt Holdings Company was founded by Brandt, who passed 
away in 2021. Brandt family members were in attendance to 
commemorate the name reveal and tour the new addition that 
houses the Diesel Technology/TechKnowledge program and offers 
expanded lab and classroom space for the Lake Area Tech Diesel 
Technology program.

The Lake Area Technical College Foundation recently donated a new 
gavel to the South Dakota House of Representatives. From left: Lake 
Area Tech President Tiffany Sanderson; SD District 5 Representative 
and Speaker of the House Hugh Bartels; Woods Edge Shop owner and 
LATC Alumni Riley Mohr; and Lake Area Tech Foundation Executive 
Director Tracy Buisker. 
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24TH ANNUAL  
FESTIVAL OF TREES
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On Friday, November 17, 2023, the 24th Annual Festival of Trees was held here 
at Lake Area Tech with just over 400 individuals in attendance. On behalf of the 
Lake Area Technical College Foundation, we extend a sincere thank you to the 
countless people involved in helping make our event a smashing success! It was 
wonderful to host numerous alumni and friends on our campus, celebrating the 
eighth consecutive year of organizing the event on campus.

The Festival of Trees creates an opportunity that allows us to showcase the 
beauty and wonder of our facility while maximizing our fundraising efforts 
in support of our students through scholarships, program enhancements, 
and campus improvements. At Lake Area Technical College, our faculty and 
staff work hard to keep our programs cutting-edge to meet workforce needs. 
Our distinctive technical education provides students the tools for successful 
careers in high-demand fields, whether it be right here in Watertown or across 
the region! Thank you to all who played a role in the 2023 Festival of Trees. We 
appreciate your partnership in our students’ success. 

WILL YOU JOIN US FOR THE 25TH ANNUAL FESTIVAL OF TREES ON FRIDAY, 
NOVEMBER 22, 2024, AT LAKE AREA TECH?  WE HOPE TO TAKE A TRIP DOWN 
MEMORY LANE AND SET NEW RECORDS!

SAVE THE DATES
JAN 
1
SCHOLARSHIP 
APP. CYCLE

MAY
10
GRADUATION 
DAY

NOV
22
FESTIVAL  
OF TREES



YouTube Social Media Influencer Chet Larson candidly spoke with Lake Area Tech students 
about his life as a Minnesota farmer and his rise to fame on YouTube during an on-campus 
event in November. Speaking to a large crowd in the Ag shop, Chet related the ups and downs 
of working in ag production with his family on Larson Farms and talked about how sharing 
those experiences publicly on YouTube has transformed his life. 

During a Q & A session with LATC President Tiffany Sanderson, Chet said he was encouraged 
by friends and family to become more active on social media, due in part to the entertaining 
videos he had posted on Snapchat. Chet’s popular YouTube videos have now escalated to an 
impressive 400,000 subscribers. 

There were plenty of farm-related questions to which Chet provided thoughtful answers 
regarding his family’s best practices on tillage, crop rotation, and precision ag technologies. 
When asked by a student what one of his favorite aspects of farming is, he said it is knowing 
that his job changes every few weeks, depending on what’s happening on the farm. Following 
the on-stage Q & A, Chet posed with students for photos and even autographed hats and 
clothing. 

We thank Shawn Gengerke (LATC Ag '95) from Leading Edge Industries for sponsoring this fun 
and informative event! We value the generosity of our alumni and industry partners and are 
grateful for their support of Lake Area Tech students. 

SOCIAL MEDIA INFLUENCER 
CHET LARSON  
VISITS LAKE AREA TECH

PHOTOS TOP TO BOTTOM, L TO R:

President Sanderson’s Q & A session with Chet 
focused on his farming philosophies and his 
social media presence. 

Students and staff looked on while Chet and 
President Sanderson conversed. 

Event Sponsor Shawn Gengerke, Founder 
and CEO of Leading Edge Industries; LATC 
President Tiffany Sanderson; Leading Edge 
Industries Representative Nathan Wileman; 
YouTube Social Media Influencer Chet Larson; 
and LATC Ag Instructor Jeff York discuss the 
event prior to the start. 

Our students witnessed a pretty spectacular 
site when Chet Larson arrived at Lake Area 
Tech!

Several Ag students stepped up to the 
microphone to ask Chet a question. 

The line was long but well worth it to students 
who had their picture taken with Chet!

Chet was a good sport when it came to 
autographs!

Pictured here after the successful event 
are Chet, President Sanderson, and Shawn 
Gengerke of event sponsor Leading Edge 
Industries. 

In addition to Lake Area Tech students, 
Northeast Technical High School students 
joined us for the event. 

The event was featured on KELO-Land News 
that evening and showcased interviews with 
Chet and two of our Ag students, Martin Davis 
and Colton Spitzer (pictured). 

SPECIAL THANKS TO LATC AG INSTRUCTOR ERIN 
MELAND AND LATC PHOTOGRAPHY INSTRUCTOR 
PATRICK ANDERSON FOR PHOTOGRAPHING THE 
EVENT!
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HAPPENINGS

1. Congratulations to Lake Area Tech 
Adjunct Aviation Instructor Greg Klein on 
his induction into the Transportation Hall 
of Honor! The celebration took place at Joy 
Ranch in November.

2. More than 300 high school students from 
the region participated in the 4th Annual 
Weld-Off which included the welding 
competition, written test, LATC program 
tours, an industry roundtable, and awards.

3. Thank you to our programs that 
participated in the annual Trunk or Treat for 
area kids!

4. Our Ag faculty and students had a great 
time visiting with local farmers during 
harvest with KXLG Radio on the lunch tour!

5. Representatives from our LATC Law 
Enforcement student body and Lake Area 
Tech attended the 42nd Annual SD Law 
Enforcement Appreciation Dinner in Sioux 
Falls. There were about 1,800 people in 
attendance, including hundreds of law 
enforcement officers.

6. Held at the beginning of the semester, 
the Watertown Wants U Job Fair is an 
excellent opportunity for our students to 
connect with area businesses and learn 
about part-time, full-time, and/or internship 
options.

7. The AGC Construction Camp at Lake 
Area Tech was a hit! High school students 
participated in hands-on activities in several 
construction-related programs including 
Building Trades, Welding, Heavy Equipment 
Operator, Drones, and CDL. 	

8. We had 160 businesses that participated 
in the Career Search Expo which is an 
amazing opportunity for our students to 
network with future employers!

9. The fall semester kicked off with a jam-
packed day in August that included a street 
fair, food trucks, a mechanical bull, and 
classes!

10. Lake Area Tech took part in the 6th 
Annual Sioux Falls Native American Day 
Parade earlier this semester.

11. Among the first to tour Lake Area 
Tech's new Diesel Expansion and Archway 
construction projects earlier this semester 
were members of the Joint Committee on 
Appropriations, Legislative Research Council 
staff, and representatives from the SD 
Board of Technical Education.

 12. Drone Camp at Lake Area Tech was a 
hit! Area high school students participated 
in plenty of hands-on activities in all things 
drones.

13. Students and staff welcomed our new 
Vice President Cam Corey to Lake Area Tech 
at a fun meet and greet!
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14. After more than 35 years, Lake Area 
Tech bid farewell to LuAnn Strait, Direct 
of Student Services, Marketing and Public 
Relations. Luckily, she is still spending some 
of her semi-retired time with us!

15. Lake Area Tech’s newest program, 
Surgical Technology, celebrated National 
Surgical Technologists Week with an 
information booth in our Student Center.

16. It was a milestone day on the campus of 
Lake Area Tech when the 2023-24 Student 
Voice had the distinction of being the 
first group of students to walk across the 
Archway!

17. High school seniors from near and far 
attended Senior Tech Day and learned all 
about what it takes to become a Lake Area 
Tech student.

18. Our Aviation program hosted the 
13th Annual Corporate Aviation Day 
that provides a fantastic opportunity for 
students to connect with employers in the 
corporate aviation maintenance industry.

19. The PLHS Explore Camp offered a full day 
of health-related information and hands-on 
activities for area high schoolers at the 
hospital and Lake Area Tech. 

20. One of the many fun LATC Student 
Activities this year included a trip to a 
Vikings game in Minneapolis!

21. Members of the SD Department of 
Education/Division of Learning Instruction 
visited and toured Lake Area Tech while 
they were in Watertown on an Educational 
Programs Tour. 

22. Area high schoolers visited the Lake Area 
Tech campus this semester to connect with 
colleges and military representatives during 
the annual College Fair.

23. The Fall 2023 Scholarship Luncheon 
offered the chance for scholarship 
recipients to visit directly with the generous 
donors who are committed to student 
success at Lake Area Tech. 

24. 2023 South Dakota Governor’s Ag 
Summit included tours of the Lake Area 
Tech Agriculture facilities as well as a visit to 
the LATC Demonstration Farm.

25. First-year Diesel Technology, ButlerMAX, 
John Deere TechKnowledge, and CAT 
ThinkBIG students unboxed their shiny new 
toolboxes.
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Q. �Why did you choose to 
attend Lake Area Tech?

A. A friend of mine went through 
the Diesel program and was very 
happy with the quality of education 
that he received. He said that the 
teachers were great and made some 
really close friends there.

Q. �Where are you  
employed today? 

A. Knife River Companies

Q. �When was the last time  
you visited campus? 

A. Monthly

Q. �What was your favorite thing 
about Lake Area Tech? 

A. The instructors really seemed 
to care and were personally invested 
in your education. They told their 
personal stories about their past 
careers and related very well with 
the students. They really held my 
interest and if we ever needed help, 
they were always there to help us 
learn.

Q. �What was the biggest  
lesson you learned at  
Lake Area Tech? 

A. To lead by example, to treat 
people with respect, and everyone 
starts somewhere.

Q. �What made you want to 
continue your education? 

A. I wanted to be able to provide 
for my family in a way that I thought 
I could only achieve by going 

through school. When I left for 
school, I told my Dad that someday 
I will be making $10 an hour. Which 
is why I moved to Sioux Falls. It was 
the only place in South Dakota 
that offered me $10 per hour after 
graduation.

Q. �What advice would you  
give a current Lake Area  
Tech student? 

A. Look at the big picture, the 
long game. What you think right 
now will be completely different in 
5 years, 10 years, 30 years. Listen to 
the instructors and absorb as much 
as you can. Even if it is a topic you 
feel is not relevant now. It will be 
someday.

Q. �What makes you proud to be 
an Alumni of Lake Area Tech?  

A. I graduated from Lake Area 
about 30 years ago. Lake Area’s 
progress in education, facilities, 
and faculty is amazing. Lake Area 
students come out very prepared for 
their next step.

Q. �What advice can you give 
to Lake Area Tech students 
that will be entering the 
workforce? 

A. Lake Area Tech is a great 
starting step in your career. You are 
on your way to a bright future. But, 
graduating cannot be the end of 
your educational journey. It is just 
the beginning. Never pass up an 
opportunity to learn. Be proud to 
wear the LATC logo. I know that  
I am.

Brig Schilling 
Alumni Spotlight

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE OUR NEXT ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT?  
Contact Jessi at jessi.eidson@lakeareatech.edu to ask how!

DIESEL TECHNOLOGY, CLASS OF 1995

RHONDA 
STANGL  
NAMED NURSE OF THE YEAR
Congratulations to Lake Area Tech Nursing 
Instructor Rhonda Stangl for being named Nurse 
of the Year by the SD Nurses Association! 

Rhonda joined Lake Area Technical College 
in October 2004 as a Practical Nursing 
Instructor and continues to work in the 
Nursing department as faculty for both the RN 
and LPN campus and online programs. The 
nursing profession has given her a multitude of 
opportunities from working in a small hospital 
to larger facilities and as a manager of a recovery 
room in a same-day surgery center. Rhonda 
graduated from the University of Mary in 
Bismarck, ND, in 1988 with a Bachelor of Science 
degree in Nursing. She obtained her Master of 
Science degree in Leadership in Health Care 
Systems with an education focus from Regis 
University in Denver in 2009. Most recently, she 
earned a Doctor of Nursing Practice degree from 
Chamberlain College of Nursing in Downers 
Grove, IL. Rhonda is married and has three 
children. Any spare time is spent camping, riding 
motorcycle, and helping her husband run his 
business. 

CONGRATULATIONS, RHONDA,  
FOR THIS WELL-DESERVED HONOR!

 PHOTO CREDIT TO THE SD NURSES ASSOCIATION



Please accept  
my gift of:

n $25

n $50

n $100

n $250

n $500

n $750

n $1000

n �Other  
$____________

MY GIFT.   
Check all that apply.

n is a one-time gift and enclosed in full.

n �is an annual commitment for the  
next __________ year(s).

n �is pledged over __________ year(s) and  
the first commitment is enclosed.

n �will be given in installments as noted.  
__________________________________ 
__________________________________

n  �I would like to make my contribution online:  
www.lakeareatech.edu/foundation/make-a-gift/ 
(Please reference: Scholarships)

$________________   n �Yes, I will make a pledge online.

n  Please bill me.
n Once     n Monthly     n Quarterly     n Annually 

n  Please charge my credit/debit card:

$________________   �

__________________________________________________________ 
NAME ON CARD (PLEASE PRINT)

__________________________________________________________ 
CARD NUMBER			 

__________________________________________________________ 
EXPIRATION DATE			   CVC NUMBER

__________________________________________________________ 
SIGNATURE

n � �My check is  
enclosed:

$________________  

n  Venmo us:
Lake Area Tech  
Foundation

 
- �OVER $3.5M IN SCHOLARSHIPS 

AWARDED YEARLY
- ��90.72% OF STUDENTS RECEIVE 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
- �75% OF STUDENTS WORK PART-TIME OR 

FULL-TIME WHILE ATTENDING SCHOOL

Scholarships play a critical role for students 
at Lake Area Tech.  As the financial need of 
students continues to increase. . . the role 
and the responsibility of the Foundation 
also increases.  Please consider a financial 
commitment today to support scholarships 
here at Lake Area Tech. 

Support Scholarships  
at Lake Area Tech!

99%
Graduation
Placement

84%
Graduates
Stay in SD

31
Programs 
of Study

39%
Receive Federal 

Pell Grants

THANK YOU! 
Complete the form below or online at www.lakeareatech.edu.
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                                               ALUMNI & FRIENDS CAMPAIGN 
                                               Please Tell Us About Yourself.

Name:________________________________________________________________

Street Address:________________________________________________________

City:__________________________________________________________________

State: ________________________________     Zip:__________________________

E-mail Address:________________________________________________________

Telephone:____________________________________________________________

Cell:_________________________________________________________________

n I prefer to receive a receipt with each pledge payment or

n I prefer to receive one year-end receipt for all of my giving.

The Lake Area Technical College Foundation is a tax exempt organization under section  
501(c)(3) of the IRS code. Investments to the Lake Area Technical College Foundation may be 
deductible as a charitable contribution.  

Please recognize my gift in the following manner: 
n Given by	 _______________________________________

n In Honor of	 _______________________________________

n In Memory of______________________________________ 	

n Anonymous	_______________________________________

THANK YOU!  
Your gift will make an immediate impact on our students. 

If you have already pledged your support, please accept our 
sincere thanks. We ask you to share this pledge card with a 
friend, family member, fellow alumni, or other current or future 
friend of Lake Area Technical College.

Please complete both sides of the card.

n I would like to receive the Alumni & Friends Newsletter.

TRANSFORMATIONAL UPGRADES 
ON DECK FOR DENTAL ASSISTING
A major remodeling project is scheduled to begin this spring in the Dental 
Assisting program area, giving the entire space a complete state-of-the-art 
renovation. The project will include:

	 • �10 fully functioning dental operatories for student use

	 • �14 state-of-the-art dental simulators that provide realistic training on 
mannequins for basic to advanced dental education

	 • �Full dental lab facilities

	 • �Dedicated patient waiting room

	 • �Locker room for student use

Construction will start in March and continue through the summer with 
the goal of opening the new Dental Assisting facilities in Fall 2024. Gray 
Construction will complete the project. 

Back row L to R: Ken Kappenman, Dennis Dahl, Marty 
DeBoer, Gary Mikkonen, Bob Haufschild, and Lyn 
Hjellming

Front row L to R: Don Falconer, Ron Cummings, Chuck 
Carbonneau, Lenny Kemnitz, Rod Lindner, and Rick 
Woelhaff. 

Unable to attend: Terry Boehnke and Steve Solum

Deceased: Bill Downs, Fred Kranzler, and Greg Thorson

DRAFTING 
CLASS OF ’73  
CELEBRATES 50 YEARS
On June 3, 2023, the graduating Drafting Class of 
1973 held a 50-year reunion. The group consisted of 
11 of the original graduates. Their instructor, Charles 
Carbonneau, was there to once again make sure 
they behaved! The class was very close-knit (nearly 
like family) and was like that the whole time they 
were at Lake Area. They were an extremely fun-
loving group that, in addition to that, took their 
training quite seriously. Of the 16 graduates, over 
90% went into the field in which they trained and 
over 60% stayed in that field until retirement. 

SUBMITTED BY: CHARLES CARBONNEAU



ERIN BROCKOVICH 
SPEAKS AT THE  
21ST FEUERSTEIN SERIES
The 21st Feuerstein Series was held on the Lake 
Area Tech Campus on Monday, October 9. The 
featured speaker was Erin Brockovich, featuring 
her Power of One presentation. The Feuerstein 
Series enables the Lake Area Technical College 
Foundation in partnership with the Prairie 
Lakes Healthcare System Foundation to host 
speakers on campus who invigorate, inspire and 
ignite a sense of personal growth in all of us as 
community members. 

Jointly sponsored by:

LATC FOUNDATION 
PRAIRIE LAKES HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION

THE FEUERSTEIN FAMILY 

LATC SELECTED FOR ADVANCED 
MANUFACTURING GRANT
Lake Area Technical College has received a $342,504 Advanced 
Technological Education (ATE) grant from the National Science 
Foundation, the U.S. government’s independent science agency.

The three-year grant will fund the college’s Cultivating Career Pathways 
for Advanced Manufacturing Technicians, which will ultimately increase 
the number of trained professionals in South Dakota’s advanced 
manufacturing workforce and increase the awareness of the industry 
among middle and high school students and teachers.

Lake Area Technical College President Tiffany Sanderson states, “South 
Dakota manufacturers supply high-tech products and components 
around the world, serving industries like energy, precision agriculture, 
and health care. The funding we received through the ATE grant gives 
Lake Area Tech the ability to build more awareness of manufacturing 
careers, train secondary teachers in today’s manufacturing practices, and 
help grow the regions advanced manufacturing workforce for greater 
economic development.”  

Principal Investigator and Lake Area Technical College Robotic and 
Electronic Systems Technology Department Supervisor Brooks Jacobsen, 
will lead the new initiative along with Steven Trautner, LATC Precision 
Machining Department Supervisor. Businesses, community leaders, state 
agencies, and educators will play key roles in the grant’s implementation. 
Partners include: South Dakota Manufacturing Technology Solutions, 
South Dakota Department of Labor and Regulation, South Dakota 
Department of Education, Build Dakota Scholarship Fund, Watertown 
Development Company, Aberdeen School District, Brookings School 
District, Northeast Technical High School, Agropur, Applied Engineering, 
Daktronics, Macksteel, Marmen Energy, 1905 Automation, Pivotal Health 
Solutions, and Valley Queen Cheese.

Jim Engels, CEO of Pivotal Health Solutions said, “Pivotal Health 
Solutions is thrilled to encourage students to discover the diverse and 
rewarding career paths available in the manufacturing industry in our 
region. We look forward to the positive impact this project will have 
on the lives of students and the broader community, fostering a deep 
appreciation for the dynamic and flourishing manufacturing sector in 
South Dakota.”

L to R: Steven Trautner, LATC Precision Machining Department Supervisor and 
Brooks Jacobsen, LATC Robotic and Electronic Systems Technology Department 
Supervisor.
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SET YOUR SIGHTS ON A GREAT CAREER.
AGRICULTURE	
• Agri-Business Option
• Agri-Production Option
• �Commodity Merchandising  

Option
• Dairy Option
• General Agriculture - Dual Degree
• �Livestock Production &  

Management Option
• Precision Technology Option

AUTO BODY & PAINT TECHNOLOGY

AUTOMOTIVE TECHNOLOGY
• Diesel Technology Option 
• �Electric Vehicle Option
• �Light Duty Diesel Option

AVIATION-AVIATION MAINTENANCE 
TECHNOLOGY 

AVIATION PROFESSIONAL FIXED-
WING PILOT
• Certified Flight Instructor Option
• �Unmanned Arial Systems Pilot/

Technician Option

BUILDING TRADES TECHNOLOGY

BUSINESS 
• Entrepreneurship Option
• Human Resource Option
• Marketing & Management Option
• Photography/Media Option

COMMUNITY HEALTH WORKER

COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS
• ��Graphic Design & Digital 

Communications Specialist 
Option	

• �Networking & Cyber Security 
Specialist Option

• �Software Development & Database 
Administration

COSMETOLOGY

DENTAL ASSISTING – CERTIFIED

DIESEL TECHNOLOGY
• Ag/Industrial Tractor or Truck Option
• Butler Max Option
• CAT ThinkBIG Option 
• CNH Top Tech Option
• Light Duty Diesel Certificate Option 
• Techknowledge John Deere Option

ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY
• �Biomedical Technician Option

ENERGY OPERATIONS

ENERGY TECHNOLOGY

ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY

FINANCIAL SERVICES
• Agri-Financial Services Option
• Business Accounting Option
• Consumer Financial Services Option

HEAVY EQUIPMENT OPERATOR

HUMAN SERVICES TECHNICIAN

• Child Development Option

• Developmental Disabilities Option

• �Mental Health/Activity Technician 

Option

• Youth Offender Option

LAW ENFORCEMENT 

• Law Enforcement Academy

MED/FIRE RESCUE

• Emergency Medical Specialist Option

• Paramedic Option

MEDICAL ASSISTING 

MEDICAL LAB TECHNICIAN

NURSING – PRACTICAL NURSING

NURSING – REGISTERED NURSING

OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY ASSISTANT

PHYSICAL THERAPIST ASSISTANT

PRECISION MACHINING

ROBOTICS

• �Biomedical Technician Option

SURGICAL TECHNOLOGY

WELDING TECHNOLOGY

L A K E A R E AT E C H . E D U

“Like” the Lake Area Tech Alumni Association page to receive  
updates from the Alumni Association and Foundation Office.

E-DEGREES  
(Online Hybrid Programs)

AGRICULTURE
• Agri-Business Option
• Commodity Merchandising Option
• �Livestock Production & Management Option

BUSINESS
• Entrepreneurship Option
• Human Resource Option 
• Marketing & Management Option

COMMUNITY HEALTH WORKER –  
CERTIFICATE 

COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS
• �Graphic Design and Digital Communications  

Specialist Option
• �Networking & Cybersecurity Specialist Option
• �Software Development & Database 

Administration

DENTAL ASSISTING – CERTIFIED

ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY

FINANCIAL SERVICES
• Agri-Financial Services Option
• Business Accounting Option
• Consumer Financial Services Option

LAW ENFORCEMENT VIRTUAL ACADEMY

MED/FIRE RESCUE 
• Emergency Medical Technician – Certificate 
• Paramedic Option

MEDICAL LAB TECHNICIAN

PRACTICAL NURSING

PRECISION MACHINING

REGISTERED NURSING

ROBOTICS


